Sent: Monday, 3 July 2023 4:19 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Application No. DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam

| am protesting against the proposed building of the Organic Waste Transfer Station at 109A Church Street,
Lidcombe.

The proposed location is near residential dwellings and will cause increased traffic due to heavy truck and related
vehicle usage. This will lead to the rapid deterioration of road surfaces in the area.

There is alo the inconvenience of noise and odour emanating from the rubbish dump that could have adverse
effects on the health and lifestyle of nearby residents.

Yours Sincerely
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